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BURSARIES 2019


The results of the ballots for the two Federation Bursaries will be announced at the Annual Council Meeting in Chesterfield on Saturday 7th March 2019

Federation Bursaries are worth £250 each and anything in excess of this amount is the responsibility of the member attending Denman College or for any educational course.  They must be used within 18 months of winning.

In 2019 the Federation Bursaries will be:

· The Dorothy Cox:  open to all WIs, with the 
	exception of the winners in the previous two years.

· The County Bursary:  open to all WIs with the exception of the 
 	winners in the previous two years.

To apply: Write the name and address of your Institute and the  
Bursary you wish to apply for on a piece of paper – (not too small please) and send to;
Bursaries, DFWI, Derbyshire House, Sherwin Street, Derby 
DE22 1GP

Please remember to send a separate piece of paper for each Bursary as there are two separate ballots.

The closing date for Bursary applications is Thursday 7th February 2019.

Best wishes, 

Arlene

Arlene Wright
Federation Secretary.
